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ISSUE: RECREATION AND TOURISM 

Senator Bonacic attended the ribbon-cutting for the Davidge Park Pool in
Middletown.  The cost of rebuilding the pool, closed since 2010, was $1.4
million dollars; the State provided a grant of $450,000 for the project, the City
of Middletown provided $750,000, and Richard and Marianne Rowley donated
$200,000 to make the pool a reality.
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